
Addendum 2 

LA01/2017/0446/LBC 

Listed Building Consent 
 

 

Update 

1.1 There have been 2 further objections and 1 letter of support to this 
Listed Building Consent (LBC). 

Objections 

2.1 While both these objections are submitted in relation to the listed 
building consent, the matters raised within the letters are more relevant 
to the planning application as the LBC only considers impacts on the 
listed building.  However, these issues are fully addressed under the 
second addendum to the full planning application LA01/2017/0689/F. 

Support 

3.1 The letter of support states that this proposal will bring the building 
back into use through retention and refurbishment, and the hotel will add 
to the tourism offer and benefit the local economy.   

Recommendation 

4.0 That the Committee note the contents of this Addendum and agree 
with the recommendation to refuse, as set out in paragraph 9.1 of the 
Planning Committee Report. 

 


